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There are two BBQs coming up, 

04.06.2023 and 17.09.2023. If you 

are attending the 04th June BBQ you 

should have let Andy know by the 

28.05. The deadline for the 

September BBQ is 10.09.2023.  

 

AGM, BBQ and Club Champs 

Club champs will be on Blue and Green courses. 

1 Arrow per target. Red target to be shot from red 

peg. White target to be shot from white peg. Blue 

target to be shot from blue peg. The order of targets 

is distinguished by colour of marker on bosses (see 

spider wound picture to the right.) 

Collect scorecard from the hut between 09:30 and 

10:30am, for a rolling start. 

The BBQ will be run from about 12:00. 

AGM will start about 14:00. 

For more information see Andy’s email. 

 

A solid spider wound by Dave Terry! 

Ticks 

There are a couple of people who 

have reported finding ticks, so be on 

the lookout and be sure to take 

preventative measures, such as 

trousers, long sleeves and insect 

repellent.  

 

A big Congratulations to Kim 

Lea for shooting a whopping 

700, and taking the Gold Medal 

in Ladies HT at the NFAS 50th 

Anniversary shoot last 

weekend, some great shooting! 



 Spring is in full swing! 

And with the warmer 

weather there are 

more and more 

lovely wildflowers 

appearing, so please 

keep to the paths 

between targets 

where possible to 

avoid trampling 

them. 

Left: Early purple 

orchid (Orchis 

Mascula) 

Right: Forget-me-not 

(Myosotis) 

 

Upcoming shoots 

Cloth of gold – 25th June 

 


